
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

 

In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren ) 

Missouri’s Filing to Implement Regulatory Changes in  )   File No. EO-2012-0142 

Furtherance of Energy Efficiency as allowed by MEEIA. )    

 

 

STATUS REPORT 

 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri” or 

“Company”) and informs the Missouri Public Service Commission that it agrees that the Final 

EMV Auditor Report filed June 23, 2015 ("Final Report") resolves the Company's June 5, 2015 

Application for Change Request, and further that it believes matters related to the request and 

EMV report for program year 2014 are now resolved.  There are no issues remaining for a 

hearing with respect to the Company's Change Request and no other party filed an Application 

for Change Request.  Accordingly, the Company requests the Commission issue an order 

approving the Final Report for the purposes defined by Stipulation among the parties (approved 

by the Commission on August 1, 2012 and amended February 25, 2015). 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, 

d/b/a Ameren Missouri 

        

 /s/ Matthew R. Tomc   

Matthew R. Tomc, #66571 

Corporate Counsel 

Ameren Services Company 

P.O. Box 66149, MC 1310 

St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 

(314) 554-4673 (phone) 

(314) 554-4014 (fax) 

AmerenMOService@ameren.com  

mailto:AmerenMOService@ameren.com
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

The undersigned certifies that true and correct copies of the foregoing has been e-mailed 

or mailed, via first-class United States Mail, postage pre-paid, to the service list of record in this 

case on this 16
th

 day of July, 2015. 

 

 

/s/ Matthew R. Tomc   

     Matthew R. Tomc 

 

 

 


